
 

 CLASS REPRESENTATIVES  2018-19 
 
Thank you to all those who have volunteered to be class reps for this academic year.   
 
Reception  Kellie Ettridge, Nicola Kelly, Cheryl Dsouza, Bernice Malyon & Suzie Mataj 
Year 1  Julie & Susie Barrett 
Year 2  Rocio Blanco, Laura Cunningham & Bernice Duffy 
Year 3 Lydia Ikenye, Sean Cadogan, Eleanor Gadd & Fritzie Lim 
Year 4  Geraldine Somerville & Grainne McManus 
Year 5  Donna Williams & Margaret Welch 
Year 6  Kate McGovern, Lynda Lowe-Smith, Carlette Nijjar & Tracey Morrison 
  
The Role of Class Representative  
 
Class representatives undertake a key role. There are usually at least two representatives per class who act 
as a link between parents of their class and the PTA committee.  
 
They are required to:  

• Act as a link between the PTA committee and the parents and encourage parents to support PTA 
events  

• Attend PTA meetings and AGM and read minutes to keep up to date with what is planned.  

• Help co-ordinate the class in fundraising activities, seek volunteers for events when needed and 
provide feedback to the PTA committee after events. With the Summer and Christmas fairs every 
class is allocated a stall. Class reps are responsible for co-ordinating the preparation, managing a 
rota of helpers, clearing up and feeding back.  

• Organise social activities for parents in their class ranging from coffee mornings to Christmas and 
end of year parties. Class coffee mornings and parents’ evenings are good fun and an effective way 
of helping parents get to know each other.  

• Manage feedback from the class regarding PTA matters (such as fundraising, volunteering and 
suggestions) and communicate it to the PTA Committee.  

• Organise collection for Teachers’ Presents - If your class decides it wants to give the teacher and the 
teaching assistant a Christmas or end of year present/card the Class Reps will organise this.  

• Towards the end of the year find at least one lovely volunteer to rep the next year!  
 

If you want to find out more about the PTA or are interested in becoming a class rep in the future, please 

speak to your current class rep or a member of the PTA Committee. 


